Town of Colma

NOTICE OF
MEETING CANCELLATION

THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF COLMA
SCHEDULED ON MONDAY, JUNE 13 AT
5:00 P.M.

HAS BEEN CANCELLED

Notice is Hereby Given that the Special Meeting of the
City Council of the Town of Colma Scheduled for
June 13, 2022 has Been Cancelled.

Posted: June 10, 2022 @w@g\

Caitlin Corley, City Clerk




